
Week ending 
12.03.2021

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have recapped 'qu' for 
queen, 'sh' for ship, 'ch' for 
church, 'th' for things. We 

have encourage writing words 
and sentences with these 

sounds in, and we have been 
continuing to practise our 

tricky words. 

Literacy

Our role play areas are around 
doctors, nurses & paramedics, 
hospitals & surgeries! We are 
encouraging emergent writing 

around this focus.

Our intention is to listen to all the 
children read over the next two 

weeks. It is taking time, so please 
be patient.

Maths:
This week we have been 
looking at 3D shapes and 

their properties. We have 
continuing looking at number 

bonds. The children have 
enjoyed exploring and re-

discovering their classroom 
spaces, both indoors and 

outdoors.

Next Week

We will be continuing our 
theme of 'To the Rescue', 
focussing on firefighters. 
Next week we are going to 

revise sounds 'ng', 'ai', 'ee', 
& 'igh'. Along with securing 

6,7 & 8 number bonds.

World Book Day

We had lots of fun on World Book 
Day dressing up as our favourite 

book characters. 

It has been lovely reading the 
children's favourite stories. The 

children can bring in their favourite 
story to share next week, but 

please name the books.  

Reminders & Thank yous

Water bottles ~ Please can you 
remind the children they can have 

their water anytime through the day. 
Fruit & healthy snacks for the 

afternoon - there are always school 
snacks. However if you are sending 
snacks into school please make sure 

they are healthy and in a named 
container.

As the windows and doors are open all 
the time, maybe make sure the 
children have an extra layer on! 

Thank you for everything this 
week! A busy return but well 

worth it!

 

 

 

 

Outdoor PE: Please come to school in your outdoor 

kit (plain white t–shirt, blue/black tracksuit bottoms, 

blue/black jumper and trainers)  

 

Bluebell ~ Monday 

Sunflower ~ Wednesday 

Poppy ~ Thursday 

 


